Men and:Women For a Representative
Democracy In America

July 15, 2022

The Honorable Glenn Thompson
Ranking Member

Room 400
Cannon House Office Building
15t & Independence Ave.

Washington, D.C. 20515
Dear Representative Thompson:

Our organization, Men and Women for a Representative Democracy in America, is extremely concerned
about the fires that have occurred at America’s food facilities and chicken plants. We’ll over a million
dollars’ worth of food has been lost by these fires, and this pattern of destruction of America’s food
sources seems to be occurring with regularity throughout the county. Can anyone offer an explanation?

Ninety-Seven fires have damaged or destroyed U.S. processing plants since Biden’s election.
As some people have reported, the tragic destruction by fire of some of the facilities headquartered
seems not to be coincidental. Men and Women for a Representative Democracy feel an investigation is

warranted by the Agriculture Committees in both the House and Senate.

Therefore, this organization formally requests our legislators in Washington to commence immediately
an investigation into what clearly appears to be something significantly more than a coincidence.

With the current rumbling about food shortages, Americans need to know the reason why suddenly

food supplies are being destroyed by fire. If anyone can investigate this issue it is you!

Sincerely,
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